
 

Alumni, residents, employees, family and friends celebrated 
the anniversaries of Gavin House (55th), Hamilton House (43rd), 
Cushing House (18th) and Charlestown Recovery House (9th) at 
the annual fall Gratitude Dinner. We are grateful to IBEW 
Local 103 Financial Secretary Chuck Monaghan, officers and 
staff for their support and the many people who donated 
tickets allowing our residents in treatment to attend the 
dinner. Thanks also go to special guest Congressman 
Stephen Lynch, and our terrific volunteers, including the fun 
and enthusiastic folks from Creative Office Pavilion. 
 

President/CEO John McGahan presented the Residents 
Award to Karen Pressman, Director of Planning and 
Development at MA DPH-BSAS, for her long-time dedication 
to the well-being of individuals in treatment. Gavin 
Foundation Board Member Peter Barbuto presented the 
James F. Gavin Award to Paul Hurley; IBEW Local 2222 
Membership Assistance Program Coordinator, a loyal friend 
and strong supporter of the Gavin Foundation programs. 
 

Hamilton House Program Director Joe Kelleher presented the New Beginnings Scholarship to Roscoe Hurley. Roscoe is the 
Director of the Devine Recovery Center and a true inspiration to DRC members and staff. The Caring Hearts Scholarship 
was presented by Gavin Foundation Board member Margaret Lynch, in memory of her brother Eddie Shaughnessy, to 
Jimmy Green. Jimmy is a graduate of the Cushing House boys program and is enrolled in the Addictions Counselor 
Education Program (ACEP) at UMass Boston.  
 

We would like to extend a special thank you to AA meeting chair Michael P. and speakers Cali G. and Jimmy L. Their personal 

stories of recovery were powerful and moving. It was an inspiring evening filled with recovery, hope and gratitude. We look 

forward to seeing you at our next Anniversary dinner on Thursday, October 18, 2018. It’s a night you won’t want to miss!   
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SAVE THE DATE! 
On Thursday, May 3, 2018 we 

will host our Road to Recovery 

Benefit Gala at the Innovation 

& Design Building. The Gala 

evening includes a silent and 

live auction, delicious food 

stations and presentations to 

two special 2018 honorees. 

Jeff Werner, Executive Director 

of New England Carpenters 

Benefit Funds, will be honored 

as the Gavin Foundation Man 

of the Year for his strong commitment to the availability and quality of treatment 

resources for members and families in need. Karen Van Winkle, Creative Office 

Pavilion Vice President and Harvard Club President, will be presented with the 

Caring Hearts Award for her continued friendship and support of the Gavin 

Foundation. Karen launched the Road to Recovery Gala Benefit in 2017 as part of 

Creative Office Pavilions’ commitment to the community initiative. Sponsorship 

opportunities are available now, individual tickets will go on sale in March. More 

information is available on the event page www.gavinfoundation.org/gala2018.  



at Quincy City 

Hall. We are thankful to Mayor 

Koch for his support of our 

organization and his commitment 

to finding solutions that help 

rebuild and reunite families 

dealing with addiction.


